SUSPICIOUS STRANGER LETTER
DATE

Dear Parents of ALPHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

It is our goal at ALPHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT to maintain open communication with parents, in an effort to keep you informed of situations as they occur in our community.   The safety of all students is most important to us.  We do not feel that your student is in any danger, but we wanted to make you aware of the following situation.

It was reported to the ALPHA police, that a few months ago an attempted abduction of one of our students occurred on BETA Way.  The Police are continuing to investigate this incident.  They have recently received reports of a vehicle with the same description being seen in the area of our school.  The vehicle is reported to be a blue van with white stripes.  The police department will continue to patrol this area closely especially at the beginning of school and at dismissal. We will make every effort to work with the police department to maintain the safety of our students.

It would be wise to review with your children what they should do in case a stranger or strange car approaches them.  Encourage them to walk with a friend or in a group of friends and not to approach strange cars that pull up alongside of them.  If we receive further information, we will get it to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely, 

